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At the end of the day, 
the most overwhelming 

key to a child's 
success is the positive 

involvement of 
parents.  

Jane D. Hull  

We are all  

writers … 

Diary Dates  

Sunday 9th September. Colchester Festival of Rice and 
Spice @ Firstsite. 12.00p.m.—5.00p.m. 

Thursday 13th September @ 9.15 a.m. PTA Coffee 
Morning at Town. (All Parents Welcome). T 

Thursday 13th September @ 6.00p.m. Year 6 Final 
Information Meeting for Kingswood. AF. 

Friday 14th September. Swimming starts for Year 
5/6. 

Sunday 23rd September—Friday 28th September. Year 
6 at Kingswood. 

 Wednesday 3rd October. Individual Child Photographs 
at AF. 

Thursday 4th October. Individual Child Photographs at 
T. 

Monday 22nd—Friday 26th October. Half Term 

Monday 29th October. Non Pupil day—The school is 
closed. 

Thursday 20th December—Friday 4th January. 
Christmas Holiday. The school is closed. 

PLEASE ALSO LOOK ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE 
CALENDAR FODATES/INFORMATION  

Assembly Theme for 
next week:  

Help Others to Feel 
Welcome 

The ‘Right’ we will be 
focusing on this Half 

Term is Article 
24: You have the right 

to the best health 
care possible, 

safe water to drink, 
nutritious food, a clean 
and safe environment, 

and information to help 
you stay well.  

And Finally,  
A conversation my wife had with my son who has just started a 
new school in Year 6. 

‘I got told off today because I didn’t have my Reading Diary.’ 
My wife then asks why not, to which my son replied, ‘Dad read 
with me last night and then filled it in and it got left on 
the lounge table. But it was alright, I blamed dad and said he 
hadn’t put it in my bag.’ Ahhh—Parenthood! 

Have a good  Weekend                                       Simon Billings                                                                                    

Welcome Back 

A very warm welcome back from the Summer break to all of our children and families. An 
especially warm welcome to our new Foundation children who have started school for the 

first time this week—welcome to St John’s Green Primary School. 

Photographic Consent 

Towards the end of last term, I wrote out to all parents as because of the changes to 
the data laws, also lovingly known as ‘General Data Protection Regulations’ (GDPR), the 

school had to again seek consent for using photographs. 

Parents will be very aware that we use children’s photographs a lot in school, to celebrate 
their successes, in the newsletter, in their work, etc. However, to do this, the school 

does need your consent. 

If you have not yet given your consent or can’t remember whether you’ve given it or 
not, please could you sign and return the form on the reverse of the newsletter as 

soon as possible. 

If you do not give your consent for us to take photographs of the children, then going 
forward we will not be able to use them in our publications such as newsletters, posters, 

the school website etc. 

If in doubt—please just send the form in again. 
Learning Dispositions 

Hopefully your children will have come home this week and muttered some-
thing about Learning Dispositions. 

Learning Dispositions  refer to the way in which learners engage in and relate 
to the learning process. They affect how students approach learning and 

therefore the outcomes of their learning.  

For many years the school has had our Core Values—we are moving away from 
these now to a focus on Learning Dispositions which do build on what were our 

Core Values. 

The Learning Dispositions we will be focusing on for the children are: 

Hopefully you’ll be hearing your children talk about these a lot and certainly 
our Well Done awards which will start again next week will focus on the dispo-

sitions. 

Colchester Festival of Rice and Spice 

Colchester Multi Ethnic Forum presents Colchester Festival 
of Rice and Spice 

Come and join us to celebrate Colchester’s diverse communi-
ties through food, music and dance! 

Aromas and flavours from around the world to tickle the palate. Scrumptious 
street food & fun for everyone.  

Sunday 9th September from 12.00p.m.—5.00p.m. at Firstsite. 

Vacancies 

We have vacancies for both Mid Day Assistants and Breakfast Club staff at 
the school. 

MDA. Monday - Friday - 1 hour 15 minutes  per day - £8.62 per hour. 

Breakfast Club. Monday - Friday.  7:45 - 9:00. 1.15 hours per day £8.62 per 
hour.  

Staff members can use the Breakfast Club for their children free of charge.  

If you are interested in either position please contact either school office 
for an application form. 




